
 
 
 
 
Public Safety Committee Members: 

As a City of Milwaukee resident, I would like the city to continue to allow for TNR, as well as, follow the Wisconsin 
Humane Society's recommendation to improvement the program. 
Thank you in advance for your consideration.  

Katie Garvey 
2861 N 88th St 
Milwaukee WI 53222 
 
 


